
HAHS Marching Band Booster Minutes 

May 7, 2020  

Zoom Meeting 

Attendance: 5 Board Members and 12 parents 

Barb Forte called the meeting to order at 7:05pm.  March Minutes were reviewed and a motion to except 
the minutes was passed by an all hands vote. 

Treasurer report: While no spreadsheet was provided for the meeting, Rocco explained what was in 
each account.  He also drafted 2 budgets for next year, one with a normal season and one without football.  
No questions were asked and the report was passed by an all hands vote. 

President report: Thank you all for joining us this evening. I hope you and all your loved ones are 
staying safe and healthy during this pandemic.  There have been a number of our events cancelled.  We 
are still looking into having a banquet either after graduation or an invite to next years banquet for our 
seniors.  Mr. Stefanko will address marching season in his report for next year and the trip refund.  
Officers have discussed the refund method, if you paid out of pocket those funds will be returned to you.  
All fundraising money will go towards next years trip, senior fundraising will go into general funds unless 
you have a younger sibling, then they will go to that student.  

Election of officers: Nominations- President was Barb Forte and Barb Haraschak. No other nominations.  
Barb Forte declined the nomination, all in favor of Barb Haraschak for president, no nay.  Vice President- 
Barb Forte and Barb Haraschak. No other nominations.  Barb Haraschak declined the position, all in favor 
for Barb Forte for Vice, no nay.  Secretary- Kimberly Drennan, not other nominations, all in favor for 
Kimberly Drennan, no nay.  Treasurer- No nominations, position is still open.  All persons excepted the 
position they were voted into.  

Director report:  • PMEA Region Orchestra was a complete success. Thank you to all of the parent & 
student volunteers that assisted with the set up, event, and clean up 
• Unfortunately all performances for the rest of the year are canceled 
• We are in the process of remote recruitment for marching band. The online membership form is now 
available! We are almost completely digital. 
• We currently have multiple plans for the fall depending on what the fall schedule brings.  
• Drum Major, Assistant Drum major, Color Guard Captain and Student leader training meetings are 
happening now! Auditions for leadership positions will occur at the end of May. 
• Congratulations to Luke Kranyak, Zakary Mahalick, and Austin Pliska for qualifying for the PMEA All-
State Festival 
•Congratulations to the class of 2020! 
•I am proud off all the students for their hard work this year.  
• If anyone has any comments or concerns, please feel free to contact me at anytime!  
  
New Business:  Please think about the upcoming season and becoming a chairperson for a committee.  
  
Meeting Adjourned at 7:49pm.  All in favor.  


